
 
June 18, 2020 

To Whom it May Concern, 

The Olympic Park Neighborhood Council granted a Neighborhood Purpose Grant of $1,000 to EnrichLA 
to be used at Queen Anne Elementary School for the 2019-2020 school year. With the school year now 
ending, we wanted to share updates with you during these difficult times. The generous grant we received 
from Olympic Park NC helped us provide students with an educational, fun, and engaging Garden Ranger 
program at these three schools. It also allowed us to make repairs and improvements to our gardens as you 
will see below. 
 
With the suspension of our program and closure of all our schools due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we 
dedicated our time to creating Learn - From - Home content for all our schools. This allowed us to keep 
students connected to the garden during this very difficult time. The content we created is available to all 
our schools as well as to the public. You can find them on our website or youtube page. Because we did 
not have access to our gardens for over a month, we will be dedicating our summer to getting them all 
back into shape for the fall semester.  
 
The funding that we received from Olympic Park NC was crucial in the success of our program at these 
three schools. A breakdown of how funds were used can be found below: 
 

 

Materials Amount 

Class Materials: including soil for experiments, poster 
boards, markers, notebooks, snacks etc. 

$250 

Seedlings and Seeds: including basil, tomato, strawberries, 
assorted flowers and much more. 

$150 

Fruits Trees for quad next to garden $160 

Soil amendments: including soil, compost and organic 
fertilizers. 

$275 

Replace and Recap old sprinkler heads in the garden area $75 

Garden tools for students. $90 

 TOTAL: $1,000 



 
 

We send our deepest gratitude to everyone at the Pico Union Neighborhood Council! We hope you are all 
staying safe and healthy.  
 
Thank you from all of us at Enrich LA! 
 
Sincerely,  
Enrich LA Team 
 
 
Tomas O’GRady 
Executive Director 
tomasogrady@enrichla.org 
 
 
 
Johanna Recalde 
Operations Director 
johannarecalde@enrichla.org 
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Queen Anne 2019 - 2020 Garden Program in Pictures 

Students help with planting the garden beds.

Students learn about the importance of healthy soil!

The garden at the beginning of summer 2020.

Throughout the year, students enjoy the 
harvests from the garden and enjoy simple, 
healthy snacks.




